
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  March 26, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License  

CVS/Pharmacy #6497, 350 E. North Ave., Lombard 

CVS/Pharmacy #2791, 1005 E. Roosevelt Rd., Lombard 

 

 

Representatives from CVS/Pharmacy have notified the Village that the North Grace 

Lombard CVS, LLC d/b/a CVS/Pharmacy #6497 and Lombard CVS LLC d/b/a 

CVS/Pharmacy #2791 are changing their corporate names.  The issuance of a new liquor 

license for each store is required by Village Code.   

 

Attached is an Ordinance reflecting the change of corporate entity and granting a liquor 

license to both CVS/Pharmacy locations.  Should you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


